
Dear Parents 

On Wednesday, the children in Class 4 visited Kingswood for their residential visit. The 
children had a brilliant time taking part in activities such as the leap of faith, climbing wall, 
archery, nightline as well as a disco and camp fire. We continue to receive excellent                      
feedback for our programme of residential visits. As ever, I am immensely grateful to our 
dedicated staff team who ensure these take place by either taking part in the residential 
or covering for absent colleagues back at school. I know of no other school that provides 
these visits for every year group and this is something we are extremely proud of. 

This week, we have been pleased to complete the KS1 SATs with our children in Year 2. The 
children have worked extremely hard to complete these and these will form evidence                          
towards our final teacher assessment gradings. On our return to school in June, we will be 
completing the Multiplication Tables Check with the children in Year 4 during the first two 
weeks of the half term and the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check during the week                          
commencing 12th June. 

As we move into the final half term of this academic year, our thoughts turn to our                     
programme of transition. This will include the Year 6 transition day to South Hunsley on 
29th June followed by a sports and arts festival at South Hunsley on 30th June. In                      
addition to this, we are also looking forward to meeting our new starters in reception 
through a series of visits into school. We are pleased that our school remains popular and 
that we are now full in reception for September 2023. 

I hope you have a great holiday with your family and friends. 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 26th May 2023 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Wed 21st June, C1 & C2 Sports Day in the morning, 10.00am 

Wed 21st June  C3 & C4 Sports Day in the afternoon, 1.30pm 

Wed 28th June, reserve Sports Day, as above 

Mon 3rd July, C2 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am  

Tues 4th July, C2 residential returns back to school,2.30pm  

Tues 4th July, C1 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am 

Wed 5th July, C1 residential returns back to school, 2.30pm 

Wed 12th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm 

Thurs 13th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm  

Tues 18th July, Church Thank you Service, 10.30am 

Thurs 20th July, Leavers Event, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, Leavers assembly, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, School Closes  



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed writing Kenning poems. 

Class 2         This week our Y2 children have worked extremely hard on their SATs.  Our Y1 children have       
          enjoyed poetry on a theme. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed creating a collage in art inspired by Pieter Bruegel`s painting       
          ‘Children`s Games’. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed our residential trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park and Kingswood. 

"Trust in the Lord and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe pasture." Psalm 37:3  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  

This Week`s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

   Well done to :- 

 

 

Sienna for her football trophy  

 

Neve for her football trophy 

 

Amelia for her drawing competition 
medal 

 

Freddie for his swimming certificate 

 

Henry for his swimming certificate 

 





Can we kindly remind parents to settle any                           
outstanding dinner money balances on ParentPay 

please.  Many thanks 


